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announced the winners of the 2016 Thorndike
Literacy Award. The award is given to a

"nonfiction author who has produced the most
significant original work to improve public

understanding of reading, writing, the deaf, and
the blind." The prize is $5,000 and named after

George Thorndike, a pioneer in the field of
library education. This year's winner was Conal

Byrne (pictured below left). The Thorndike award
addresses the critical issues of literacy and

teaching. The winner receives the award and a
$5,000 grant to further their efforts. The resulting
improvements in literacy and teaching have a far-
reaching impact on all children.Bridging the gap

between ophthalmologists and optometrists.
Optometrists and ophthalmologists have

complementary roles in healthcare and both are
important parts of the healthcare team. Both have
a key role in assessment of patients and in timely
intervention for those who need it. A prerequisite
for making the optimal use of the skills of both
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these professions is recognition of the strengths
and differences in the skills and scope of practice

of each. Both are currently perceived to be
separate professions. But as science and medicine

progress, there is an increasing demand for
combining clinical skills with higher order

decision making, which will be increasingly
relevant to the practice of both professions.

Practitioners of both professions have a role to
play in helping the profession of optometry to

achieve its full potential, and for the
ophthalmologists it is important that they are not
unnecessarily hampered by vested interests and

the current tendency towards professional
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